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PHI THETA KAPPA STUDENTS HONORED AT SSC BOARD MEETING 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL  –  Two South Suburban College students were chosen to represent 
the College on the All USA Community College Academic Team.  These students are Mr. 
Brandon Lipkowski and Ms. Stuti Sharma.  Because of their excellent academic record and 
service to their community, Mr. Lipkowski and Ms. Sharma were honored at the Annual 
Phi Theta Kappa Banquet in Springfield in April of this year.  Ms. Sharma was present at 
the SSC June board meeting to receive a certificate in honor of her place on the Academic 
Team from Chairman of the Board, Mr. Frank Zuccarelli. 

Phi Theta Kappa is the international honors society for two year college students. 
Membership in PTK requires a student to have a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or higher on a total 
of 12 or more college-level credits.  All student PTK members at South Suburban College 
are eligible for benefits that include participation in an induction ceremony, access to the 
honors lounge for quiet study, leadership opportunities, free cultural outings, 
complimentary Honors Dinners, thousands of dollars in scholarships and recognition at 
graduation. 

For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit 
www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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